Planning Department
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead
Town Hall
St Ives Road
Maidenhead, SL6 1RF

Re: Planning Application for Extensions at 29 Queensway, SL6 7RZ

Dear Planning Officer,

I am writing to formally submit a planning application for proposed extensions at 29 Queensway, SL6 7RZ. This letter aims to provide a detailed overview of the development, ensuring it aligns with the principles and guidelines outlined in the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead (RBWM) Residential Design Guide.

Proposed Development Details:

Two-Storey Side Extension:

The proposal includes a two-storey side extension to this semi-detached house.
In adherence to Principle 10.3 of the RBWM Residential Design Guide, the extension is planned to be 7.5 meters from the side boundary, maintaining appropriate distance and respecting the character of the area.
The ridge height of the new extension is designed to be lower than the existing house ridge, showing subordination in line with Principle 10.8.
Care has been taken to ensure that the extension does not project forward of the building on either the front or side elevation, maintaining the existing streetscape.



Single-Storey Rear Extension:

The application also proposes a single-storey rear extension, set 2.1 meters back, extending the current living space.
This extension is designed to enhance the functionality of the dwelling without materially increasing its overall footprint, in line with the RBWM Residential Design Guide's focus on scale and character.
Adherence to RBWM Residential Design Guide:

Both the side and rear extensions have been carefully planned to comply with the RBWM Residential Design Guide's principles, including considerations for scale, character, and impact on the surrounding area.
The designs reflect a conscious effort to remain sympathetic to the existing architectural style and streetscape.
Conclusion:

We are confident that our application is in harmony with the objectives of the RBWM Residential Design Guide, enhancing the local character and streetscape without compromising the existing community aesthetics or amenities.
We appreciate your consideration of this application and are open to any further discussions or clarifications that may be necessary.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

